Mr. Richard Dalton 1239 Georgia Street W. Suite 1704 Vancouver V6E 4RB CANADA

Dear Mr. Dalton:

I am writing regarding your January 25, 2014 SAT Test administration and your participation in taking College Board and Educational Testing Service (ETS) tests.

To protect the integrity of the SAT testing program and to ensure the validity of SAT scores, you can no longer take the SAT or any ETS tests until further notice from the Office of Testing Integrity at ETS. Please be advised that if you attempt to register or take additional SAT tests, ETS will recommend that the College Board take appropriate legal action against you.

If you have any questions about the contents of this letter, please contact me directly at 609-406-5421 or write to me at Educational Testing Service, Rosedale Road, MS 20Q, Princeton, NJ 08541.

Sincerely,

Ray Nicosia

Privacy Protection Office and

Executive Director of Testing Integrity

Ref. No. 2014-440753